NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING


Fairview City Planning Commission will hold a public hearing on Thursday, September 4, 2014, at 8:00 p.m. at the Fairview City Hall located at 165 North State, Fairview, Utah.  The purpose of the hearing is to hear citizen(s) input on a proposed zone change at the location of 380 East 300 South from Commercial Zone to Residential Zone.  Any citizen who has questions or concerns should attend this hearing.  
If unable to attend this public hearing, Fairview City Planning Commission will accept written comment(s) delivered or mailed to Fairview City Hall, 165 North State, P.O. Box 97, Fairview, Utah 84629.  Further information can be obtained by contacting Dave Taylor at 435-427-3858.    


In compliance with the American with Disabilities Act, individuals needing special accommodations during this meeting should notify Jan Anderson, City Recorder, 435-427-3858, at least three (3) days prior to this meeting. 

Jan Anderson

Fairview City Recorder

In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, individuals needing special accommodations (including auxiliary communicative aids and services) during these hearings should notify Jan Anderson at Fairview City at 427-3858, at least three days prior to the hearing.
